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To Whom It May Concern,
 
Export contracts for natural gas are NOT in the public interest for both
 environmental and economic reasons.  In addition, there has not been enough
 time to fully explore and vet this issue.  Please Do NOT approve this pipeline for
 exported natural gas and offer more time for the public to become informed and
 weigh in on the issue.
 
Nancy Brenner

Worthington, MA 01098
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